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This is to strongly encourage your support of SJR 28, the Environmental Rights Act.  

 

This constitutional amendment is critical to a healthy future for all Oregonians.  We 

are living in challenging times – for the first time in history our livable future is truly in 

jeopardy.  Rigorous and statewide action to protect our environment should have 

been taken long ago.  It is now long past due. This bill is a critical step to safeguard 

and protect the future of all Oregonians.  

 

Oregon must join with other leadership states that have secured the human right to a 

clean and healthy natural environment.  Our greatest responsibility is to ensure and 

support the wellbeing of young people and future generations.  Climate science is 

real and threatens us all, but especially the future of the young.  Please take a firm 

stand in support of this bill and against degradation of our fragile environment.  

Passing SJR 28 verifies your commitment. 

 

Thank you. 

 


